
2.

Every University replied, and on the basis of

these questionnaires, study of University calendars for

1970-1971, and correspondence which resulted from the

original Report, the present supplement was prepared.

Because of the relatively limited number of revisions

for any one University, arrangement of the information

in these same four general categories was thought to

give sufficient definition to the data.

We wish to offer our sincere thanks for the

generous co-operation of all those concerned in this

field who sent us the necessary information.


